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POWER OF VISION                                        Julie Baker 

October 16, 2014                                                                               visioncarlsbad@gmail.com 

                                                                   Arnold Roe, Ph.D.    

                              roe@ucla.edu     

     

VIA E-FILING   

 CARLSBAD ENERGY CENTER PROJECT 07-AFC-06C 

To:  Mayor Pro Tem Mark Packard 

City of Carlsbad 

 

Dear Dr. Packard, 

On 10/14/2014 you sent a letter on behalf of the City of Carlsbad to Commissioners Douglas and McAllister  regarding 

scheduling.   In the second paragraph you wrote,  "...written comments (attached) submitted following the 

Commission's August 20, 2014 Workshop on Southern California Energy Reliability." 

We do not see any attachment to the letter, nor can we find anything docketed relating to the Commission's 

August 20, 2014 Workshop on Southern California Energy Reliability.  These references need to be clarified so 

that interested parties and the public can evaluate your request to the Commission. 

DATA REQUEST #1 

Please provide the attachments that were not included in the letter. Also, please provide a reference to the 

Commission's August 20, 2014 Workshop on Southern California Energy Reliability.   

DATA REQUEST #2 

Please provide a reference for the statement in the second paragraph of your letter which states "...meet the joint 

agencies' Southern California electricity plan...". 

Lastly, we would appreciate your letter being resubmitted in a format that will allow the entire document to be 

printed. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Arnold Roe, Ph.D. 

Julie Baker              
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